Children's Village Academy Board of Directors Meeting July 26, 2022 Conference Room – Adkin Street

Board Members Present: Peggy Carr, Vice Chair; Annette Lewis, and Wilma Troublefield

Meeting was opened at 6.03pm with Carr, Troublefield and Lewis. It was a closed meeting due to personnel issues.

The board approved M&E contracts and other loan contracts as is unless there were changes. Board voted to keep current officers with Dr. Troublefield serving in the acting chair role while Roy Lanier recovers from his illness.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm. The next meeting has been scheduled for August 25, 2022 at 6:00 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Shakeithia Hill, Recorder